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From: "Robert D. Costello" <rdcostello@costellolandrigan.com> 
To: Kelly Lynema <KLynema@town.arlington.ma.us>, Mary Muszynski <MMuszynski@town.arlington.ma.us> 
Cc: "Paul@wellbuiltipswich.com" <paul@wellbuiltipswich.com>, "david@choo-design.com" <david@choo-design.com> 
Date: Wed, 28 Sep 2022 17:48:13 +0000 
Subject: 80 Broadway Continuance Request 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders.

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Town of Arlington's email system. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the REAL sender (whose email address in the From: line in "< >" brackets) and you 
know the content is safe.

Dear Kelly and Mary,

Per my discussions with Kelly that we intend to alter the proposal for 80 Broadway (docket number 3717), 
please accept the attached Request for Continuance of Hearing.  If you would kindly confirm receipt at 
your earliest convenience that is appreciated so that I know it has been received.  Our plan at this time is to 
submit the additional fee and new proposal by October 12.  Thank you for your attention to this.

Kind Regards, Rob Costello

Robert D. Costello, Esq.
Costello & Landrigan
421 Highland Ave., Davis Sq.
Somerville, MA 02144
(t) 617-625-4322
(f) 617-625-5911
rdcostello@costellolandrigan.com

Costello & Landrigan Attorneys At Law Confidentiality Notice:  This message is transmitted to you by or on 
behalf of the law firm of Costello & Landrigan. It is intended exclusively for the individual or entity to which it 
is addressed. The substance of this message, along with any attachments, may contain information that is 
proprietary, confidential and/or legally privileged or otherwise legally exempt from disclosure. If you are not the 
designated recipient of this message, you are not authorized to read, print, retain, copy or disseminate this 
message or any part of it. If you have received this message in error, please destroy and/or delete all copies of it 
and notify the sender of the error by return e-mail or by calling 1-617-625-4322.


